
Dear Parents,
Jay Hind!

Wish you all Happy Navratri! We are delighted to announce that admissions
for the upcoming academic year at Freedom Valley School are now open.

At Freedom Valley School, we value the sense of community and close bonds
that our parents and students share. To foster this, we are pleased to extend
an exclusive opportunity to our current parents for admitting their siblings
or children of near friends to join our school.

For admission to Class 1, children should be six years of age or older by 1st
June 2024. Please note that each class has limited seats, and in the spirit of
giving our current families priority, we are offering early admissions to our
parents until 24th October. After this date, any remaining seats will be open
for the public, and admissions will be granted on a 'first come, first served'
basis.

To ensure a smooth and transparent admission process, all details regarding
the admission procedure can be obtained from the school office. We
encourage you to reach out to the office for any inquiries or to initiate the
application process.

We look forward to welcoming new faces into our Freedom Valley School
family and continuing our commitment to providing quality education and a
nurturing environment for our students.

Thank you for entrusting us with your child's education, and we anticipate
another year of growth, learning, and success.

Wishing you and your family a joyful Navratri & all the approaching festivals.

Warm regards,

Principal
Freedom Valley School,
Umrakh, Bardoli.
Email - principal@freedomvalleyschool.org
Mob. 8347000401
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